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We are delighted to announce 

that the installation of floodlight 

equipment at Braunton 

Recreation Ground, for the Devon 

Air Ambulance helicopter to land, 

has been approved by North 

Devon Council’s planning 

department.  The lighting will only 

be used, as required, for 

emergencies. 

Costs will be covered by a grant 

from Devon Air Ambulance Trust , 

a donation from Braunton Parish 

Council, donations from Compass 

CHC and the Vivian Moon 

Foundation.  Also, funds were 

raised by the community including 

Braunton Caen Rotary, local 

Devon Air Ambulance Landing Site Pro-

buskers, L Clarke and Sons, Slees, 

Braunton Community Chat and Top N 

Tails. Thank you to everyone who 

has helped and supported this 

project.  The appointed contractor, 

MAT Electrics, will commence work in 

April 2018.   

 
Annual Parish Meeting - Tuesday 1 May 2018 

The Chairman of Braunton Parish Council would like to invite all 

Braunton residents and business owners to the Annual Parish Meeting 

which will  be held on Tuesday 1 May 2018 in the Parish Hall. The 

Parish meeting is an opportunity to find out about the work of the Parish 

Council over the past year and to meet local Parish Councillors.   

Cheque presentations will be made to local community organisations 

which have been awarded Parish grants.   
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Meetings Calendar 2018 

Full Council Meetings are held 

in the Council Chamber at the 

Parish Hall on the second 

Monday of each month and 

additional meetings, to primarily 

consider planning applications, 

are held on the fourth Monday of 

each month.   

7pm 9 April 2018 

7pm 23 April 2018 

7pm 14 May 2018  

(Annual Council Meeting) 

 

Chaloners Road 

Braunton 

Devon, EX33 2ES 

Braunton Parish Council 

Phone:  01271 812131 

Email:  info@brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Web:  www.brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Facebook.com/BrauntonParishCouncil 

Twitter: @brauntonparish 

Hours: 9am -12 noon, Monday to Friday 

Tracey Lovell, Clerk to the Council 
Angela Corner, Senior Council Officer 
Jane Fewings, Admin Assistant 

 Car Park  

Permit Renewals 

Don’t forget Caen Street Car Park 

permits are due for renewal on 1 

April 2018.  If you haven’t done so 

already, you can still return your 

signed terms and conditions form to 

this office together with your 

cheque payment of £175.   If paying 

by cash you will need to bring it to 

the Parish Council office where you 

will be issued a receipt.       Permits 

are available to everyone including 

non residents and businesses and 

can be purchased at anytime 

throughout the year.  For further 

information please go to our 

website or contact Jane at 

Braunton Parish Council.  

 

Contractors, Complete Building 

Solutions, have commenced work 

on the remodelling of part of the 

police station to transform it into 

the new Braunton Work Hub.  We 

are looking forward to it being up 

and running later in the year.  If 

you are looking for modern, 

affordable office space with great 

facilities from around June 2018 

please contact the Clerk for 

further details and tariffs.    We will 

also have a number of hot desks 

available on a day rate.  Further 

information will also be made 

available on our website. 


